

HAUPPAUGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

495 HOFFMAN LANE, HAUPPAUGE, NEW YORK 11788

PETER C. SCORDO SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

(631) 761-8208 FAX (631) 265-3649 E-Mail:scordop@hauppauge.k12.ny.us

April 9, 2003

Mr. Scott Schuler FESTO Corporation 395 Moreland Road P.O. Box 18023 Hauppauge, NY 11788

Dear Mr. Schuler:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, as well as the entire Festo Corporation, for your contribution of time, energy and expertise throughout Hauppauge's FIRST Robotics Program and competitions. Your continued and unwavering involvement and support of our students have greatly added to the success of the program.

On behalf of myself and the Hauppauge Board of Education, please share my sincere thanks with those within Festo who generously donated their time and talent to the Hauppauge School District and for continuing to support our strong alliance and partnership in providing this terrific opportunity to our exceptional students. Your contributions will be far-reaching and leave indelible impressions on their lives for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Peter C. Scordo

Superintendent of Schools

PS:ss

cc: Board of Education